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FRANK ZILIOTTO - RETIREMENT JUNE 30, 2017 
 

WHEREAS  Frank Ziliotto was hired in 2003 as an Operator III in the Wastewater Treatment Plant and 

was promoted in 2011 to the Operations Supervisor positon; and  

 

WHEREAS, during his tenure as Operations Supervisor, Frank has been responsible for the treatment of 

over 20 billion gallons of wastewater, and for  the production of over 12,000 acre feet of tertiary quality 

water for beneficial reuse; and   

 

WHEREAS, Frank has successfully supervised the Operations Staff  through the construction and startup 

of  several plant improvement projects that significantly impacted operations, all the while continuing to 

meet permit requirements; and 

 

WHEREAS, Frank has demonstrated how hard work, determination, and perseverance can lead to 

achieving goals and success; and 

 

WHEREAS, Frank has developed his staff into an effective cohesive operating unit; and 

 

WHEREAS, Frank has contributed to the development of  wastewater professionals  through his diligence 

in developing his staff  and encouraging them to achieve higher certifications and assisting in the Operator-

in-Training Program at NapaSan. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED, that I, Jill Techel, on behalf of the Napa Sanitation District 

Board of Directors, hereby commend Frank Ziliotto for his 13 ½ years of loyal service to the public at the 

District; and express that the Board of Directors, his co-workers and friends, and the citizens of the City 

and County of Napa appreciate Frank for all his contributions and wish him years of happiness and 

contentment in retirement.   
 

________________________________ 

JILL TECHEL, CHAIRPERSON 
 

NAPA SANITATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 


